

HOLY CROSS CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL

Executive Headteacher: Mary Collins Head of School: Catherine Mahony Assistant Head: Jon Foster

School Business Manager: Jean Wilson

Culverley Road, Catford, London SE6 2LD Telephone: 020 8698 2675

Email: info@holycross.lewisham.sch.uk Website: www.holycross.lewisham.sch.uk

Thursday 11th July 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

On Friday the 19th July, children's school reports will be ready to go home. I am sure you are all looking forward to reading about your lovely children's progress this year. There are three different ways you can obtain your child's report as follows:

- 1. Come into School from 8.30am on Friday and collect it
- 2. Ask a friend or relative to come into school on Friday and collect it
- 3. Request it is sent home in your child's school bag on Friday.

In order for us to plan appropriately can you please complete and return the tear-off slip below to school by Wednesday, 17th July.

Yours sincerely, Catherine Mahony Head of School	
Name of Child	Class
Please tick your choice:	
1. I will come into School and collect the report.	
2. Name of person	will collect it for me.
3. Send home in my child's school bag.	
Signed	Print Name_

